From: Ruby Sheera I

Sent: 24 August 2024 11:38

To: Planning

Subject: Objection

Attachments: Appeal Letter 8.20.24.docx

Dear sir/madam

| totally echo the comments made by Jakki in her attached letter and in addition, the bullet which |
would like to highlight are as follows:

- The area and height of the proposed summerhouse/garden pavilion are excessive, it already is,
and will continue to have a negative impact on my back garden and those of my neighbours. The
proximity of the structure to my boundary wall is too overbearing, oppressive and inodorous.

- The proximity of the structure feels like it is encroaching on my personal space and privacy.
When [ first purchased my property, within a conservation area made me feel very comfortable
that new builds would not occur that will have an impact

- Having lived in my property for over 20 years, my back garden has always been a very peaceful
and tranquil space with limited noise pollution. In fact we have never been impacted by the noise
in our garden from the property, behind us. This new structure will have the impact of noise from
its new use and gardening maintenance will continue to have a noise impact for my family and
neighbouring gardens.

- The height and proximity of the structure is having and will continue to have an impact on the
light into my garden and by basement development.

Kind regards
Ruby

Sent from my iPhone



